



Midsomer Norton Primary School

High Street, Midsomer Norton, Radstock BA3 2DR. Tel: 01761-412289, Fax: 01761-415896

Head Teacher: Mr A Randell

Minutes of the Parent Support Group meeting on April 22nd, 2016 @ MSN Primary

Those Present:

Marie Pyatt
Sarah Smith
Bridget Underwood
Tanya Ford
Cheryl Philips
Clare Wadsworth
Nicky Smith
Apologies received from: Paula Elkington

Welcome and Update from last meeting

SS welcomed everyone to the meeting and went through action points from previous meeting.

SS/BU handed over cash from Easter disco to CW. Profit approx. £450. We have chips left over so do not need to buy these for the leavers disco.

Mufti raised £241 this will go towards paying for a band for summer fayre.

SS reported that she had sent out a spring newsletter updating parents on what we have been doing/spending money on and forthcoming events.

Sports Day

SS received an email from Mr Randel sports day is now June 20th. Those available: CW, NS, SS, MP. SS to approach Emily Merko about organising afternoon session, SS has also asked Mr Andrew about Somervale helpers they will be available in the afternoon.

Plan to sell, cakes, scones, teas/coffees/cans of pop and bottles of water.

SS to ask Jane Nash if we can borrow her gazebo.

Bingo Night

Bridget to produce letter/invite to parents; cost £4.50 for adults and £2.50 for children, to include food and 2 bingo games.

David Smith to be bingo caller.

SS and CW to apply for alcohol licence.

Plan to do hot dogs and burgers, CW to ask Chris Mitchard for meat.

Committee 2015/2016	Chair:	Sarah Smith	Vice Chair:	Bridget Underwood
	Treasurer:	Clare Wadsworth/Nicky Smith	Secretary:	Paula Elkington
	Facebook Coordinator:	Marie Pyatt		



Midsomer Norton Primary School

High Street, Midsomer Norton, Radstock BA3 2DR. Tel: 01761-412289, Fax: 01761-415896

Head Teacher: Mr A Randell

SS had previously asked PE if we could borrow her BBQ, this will be fine but Phil may not be around to cook, PE happy to do this.

Plan to sell crisps/sweets/wine/beer/cider/pop

Also plan to do raffle.

We need to get prizes for 2 lines and full house, adult/child appropriate.

Leavers Events

Transport letters counted, Limos 24, Bus 10, 1 “don’t mind”

This leaves 9 unaccounted for.

SS/BU spoke to Sue Stoppard after the meeting to ask her to send an email to ask remaining parents to let the office know their intentions.

SS has asked Hayley to do the leavers hoodys, SS has asked Kate to email her a list of year 6 leavers; we now need to decide on a colour?

Summer Fayre

Still no band despite lots of enquiries. We have a few leads to follow up.

A discussion around stalls was held.

Next meeting to plan fayre in detail.

Please can everyone be available all day on 17th June to set up.

Paula confirmed we can borrow scouts tent for band and her BBQ.

Time of fayre 5-9pm.

We have Tae Kwando and cheer leading displays 5-7 then band to take over 7-9pm.

Date of next meeting

To be confirmed

Forthcoming Dates

May 13th Bingo and BBQ

May 26th Mufti Bring jars/bags of sweets for Summer Fayre

June 17th Summer Fayre

June 20st Sports Day

June 27th PSG AGM 6pm School Hall

July 18th Leavers Disco

July 20th Leavers Service

<i>Committee 2015/2016</i>	<i>Chair: Sarah Smith</i>	<i>Vice Chair: Bridget Underwood</i>
<i>Treasurer: Clare Wadsworth/Nicky Smith</i>	<i>Secretary: Paula Elkington</i>	
<i>Facebook Coordinator: Marie Pyatt</i>		